On June 26, 2006, Dr. Richmond requested the following the information regarding Agenda Item G9 - Florida Migrant Parent Advisory Council (FMPAC) Grant: 

REQUEST:     How much is the total grant?  How did we get the increase? 

RESPONSE:  The total allocation for the grant is $50,000.  It was also $50,000 last year.  There is no increase.

Cheri E. Young, CPS
Executive Secretary

ON BEHALF OF

Ann Killets

Chief Academic Officer
3300 Forest Hill Blvd., C-316
